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On January 24, 2024, a meeting between the Polotsk
CSMS team and the information and propaganda group
of the Novopolotsk City Executive Committee took
place

On January 24, 2024, a meeting was held between the Polotsk CSMS team and the
information and propaganda group of the Novopolotsk City Executive Committee. The group
was headed by the Deputy Chairman of the Novopolotsk City Executive Committee for
Construction and Housing and Public Utilities Shamrilo Sergey Nikolaevich.

During the meeting, the team was informed about various areas of development of the city:
housing and communal services, trade, transport, the epidemiological situation in the city, as
well as the socio-political situation in the country and in the world.

Information about the 2024 election campaign was brought to the attention of employees.

During the meeting, Center employees were able to ask questions on the topics discussed.

After the completion of the work of the outreach group, Shamrilo S.N. held a personal
reception of citizens in the team of the RUE “Polotsk CSMS”.


